Canon Peter Hall C.E. Primary School



Pelham Road Immingham NE Lincolnshire DN40 1JS Tel: 01469 510300 Headteacher: Mrs T Grove



enquiries@canonpeterhall.laat.co.uk www.canonpeterhall.co.uk

22nd April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Our school choir have been invited to perform at the Mayor's coffee morning on Saturday 27th April at 11am. This is a fundraising event organised by Karen Swinburn, Immingham Mayor to raise money for the Mayor's charity which supports Immingham families.

We apologise for the short notice of this event, but we have been waiting to receive confirmation of this event. Children should meet in the reception area of the Civic Centre on Saturday at 10:45am in their school uniforms ready to perform at 11:00am. Parents are welcome to stay and watch the performance or should collect their children at 11:30am after the performance. The choir will be led by Miss Oliver and accompanied by Mrs Grove and Mrs Brown as First Aider. We look forward to showcasing the talent we have here at Canon Peter Hall School to the local community.

Please complete and return the slip below indicating if your child is able to attend.

Your sincerely

Mrs T Grove Headteacher

##